BURK BOBCAT NEWSLETTER

Burk Families,

As the month of February begins, we look forward to all of our students being back in the building each day. Over the past few days, several students have shared how excited they are to see their friends. Our students, your children, are outstanding young people. They are enthusiastic learners and kind toward each other. Kindness is a theme we have emphasized throughout the year. Throughout our hallways, each grade level has maintained Kindness Boards to share the importance of being that person. I have included some of our Bulletin Board work below.

During the month of February, we will be celebrating Black History Month. Each classroom has chosen one famous black American and they have researched and learned about the special contributions they have made. We will share information on one person each day. In March, we will celebrate Women in History Month.

Step It Up, Fundraiser is Back!!! For a second year, our students will participate in this fundraising effort. We will kick things off on







